
New Hope Ministries Update September 2025 

 Back to School Blessings!  

We just finished celebrating back to 
school at New Hope Ministries, and 
donations to the supply drive made a 
powerful difference for the children we 
serve. With backpacks, notebooks, 
pencils, and other essentials, students 
were able to begin the school year with 
confidence and excitement. These 
supplies eased the financial burden on 
families already working hard to make 
ends meet and ensured that children had 
the tools they needed to succeed in the 
classroom. The generosity of the 
community not only equipped kids for 
learning but also showed them that 
people believe in their potential and 
care about their future. Most 
importantly, the children were filled 
with joy and excitement, and having so much fun as they celebrated the 
start of a new school year. We are blessed by the support of our 
community - thank you! 
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The Lord is my strength and my song, and He has become my 
salvation; He is my God, and I will praise Him.  Exodus 15:2



It’s not too soon to “talk Turkey”! 

We're gearing up for Thanksgiving and are in 
need of turkey donations to share with our 
guests. If you or someone you know can donate 
a turkey, we would deeply appreciate your 
generosity. Donations can be dropped off at any 
New Hope Center during our regular business 
hours. For more details, please give us a call or 
visit our website. If you have a store coupon for 
a free turkey or ham, please consider redeeming 
it and bringing the item to us, as we can no 
longer accept coupons directly. Thank you for 
helping us make this holiday season special!  

The votes are in!  

Thank you for voting New Hope 

Ministries as Simply the Best for          

Best Non-Profit and Reader’s Choice for 

Best Place to Volunteer! 


